
Andrew W. Davis
1378 Como Blvd. E.
St. Paul, MN 55117

November 11, 2015

To the School Climate Committee and Nova Board of Directors:

I am the parent of two Nova students. I write to voice my strong support for Nova's continued
efforts to promote a culture of tolerance, including through its use of educational materials that
relate to non-conforming gender. I believe there is strong support for Nova's efforts among a
majority of Nova parents and other stakeholders.

for your consideration.

Andrew W. Davis


